
Happy Super Bowl Sunday Deer Park!  

• This weekend was also National Crossing Guard Day.  We have a wonderful group of 

crossing guards so be sure to show them some love for keeping our children safe 

each and every day through all the Florida elements.  All 6 of them are so 

appreciated!  

• Our final profit for the APEX Fundraiser was almost $17,000 dollars and will be used 

to put stuff right back in the classrooms.  With the use of this money, PTA will be 

bringing our first virtual live field trip to Deer Park as the students enjoy learning 

about the rehabilitation of the sea turtles at the Clearwater Marine Aquarium.  

• Monday is the very first day of our after school Extended Day Program.  Specific 

students received invitations to attend and will stay right after school on Monday to 

receive academic support.  Remember this select group of students needs to be 

picked up through the car loop beginning at 4:40 p.m. 

• Monday at 4p.m. is our monthly SAC meeting via zoom, check your email for link and 

we’ll see you there!    

• PTA General Meeting is this Tuesday at 4:30p.m.  Please use this zoom link to log 

into the meeting   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85083616057?pwd=SU03Mzh5L0lFUGJ2RzVHbVdkNGNl

QT09        

• Meeting ID: 850 8361 6057            Passcode: 735965 

•  Our cafeteria would like to remind families that you can purchase a birthday treat for 

your child to be given out during lunch to the whole class.  The important thing to 

remember is a 10-day notice is expected so the cafeteria ladies can prepare this in a 

timely manner.  You can add extra money to your child’s account to pay for the treat 

or you can send cash or check in with your child.  Check out our website if you want 

to order a surprise for your child and their class. 

• Mark your calendars as there is NO SCHOOL next Monday the 15th in observance of 

President’s Day.  

Thank you for your continued support, we miss seeing 
parents on campus and look forward to going back to 
the Deer Park normal; with visitors, volunteers, and 
families having lunch together.  Have a great week!  
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